
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 November 25, 2019 
 
 RESOLUTIONS 
 
 
 Mary Ann Ingram 
 
 
WHEREAS, It has been brought to the attention of the Board of Education of the Livonia 
Public Schools School District that Mary Ann Ingram will retire from the district on January 
15, 2020; and, 
 
WHEREAS, Mary Ann Ingram has devoted 22.6 years of dedicated, loyal, and outstanding 
service to the Livonia Public Schools as a paraprofessional at Garfield Elementary and a 
secretary at central office; and, 
 
WHEREAS, She has given conscientious, careful, and loyal service to the students, staff, 
and community during her tenure with the Livonia Public Schools; 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education does hereby express 
its deep appreciation to Mary Ann Ingram for her countless contributions to our school 
system and extends best wishes for an enjoyable and rewarding retirement. 
 
  

Eileen Walsh 
 
 
WHEREAS, It has been brought to the attention of the Board of Education of the Livonia 
Public Schools School District that Eileen Walsh will retire from the district on January 10, 
2020; and, 
 
WHEREAS, Eileen Walsh has devoted 22.4 years of dedicated, loyal, and outstanding 
service to the Livonia Public Schools as a paraprofessional at Perrinville Early Childhood 
Center and Roosevelt Elementary; and, 
 
WHEREAS, She has given conscientious, careful, and loyal service to the students, staff, 
and community during her tenure with the Livonia Public Schools; 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education does hereby express 
its deep appreciation to Eileen Walsh for her countless contributions to our school system 
and extends best wishes for an enjoyable and rewarding retirement. 
 


